BUDGET HEARING MINUTES
FOR THE CITY COUNCIL MEETING OF AUGUST 5, 2025
The budget hearing meeting of the Mandeville City Council was called to order at 6:00pm, followed by a moment of silence and the Pledge of Allegiance.
ROLL CALL- present: Cynthia Strong-Thompson, Kevin Vogeltanz, Jill Lane, Scott Discon, Jason Zuckerman
Absent: 0
Also present: Clay Madden, Mayor; Jessica Farno, Finance Director; Keith LaGrange, Public Works Director; Buster Lyons, Digital Engineering
PUBLIC COMMENT:
Rebecca Rohrbough, 2525 Lakeshore Dr, objected to there being any Capital Outlay projects, except for the Police station, using the General Fund since it was depleted. 

NEW BUSINESS:
1. Discussion of the FY 2025-2026 Budget- Each Council person voiced their concerns about the budget, the restricted funds and cutting projects. Councilman Vogeltanz proposed cutting line items:  110.26.005 Window Replacement at 1923 Jefferson St $150,000.000 and 110.26.001 Vehicles $255,000.00 in Police. No other line item cuts or amendments were suggested.


ADJOURNMENT- Motioned to adjourn at 7:13 pm by Councilwoman Strong-Thompson, seconded by Councilman Vogeltanz and approved by all.

























